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August 2017
Meeting with SECP to discuss the road map and impediments in launching of ETFs in Pakistan.
Ms. Mashmooma Zehra Majeed participated in "Session on Investment and Tax Savings" as a panelist
arranged by AKU Hospital for its employees.

September 2017
Extra Ordinary General Meeting

EOGM meeting of MUFAP was held for announcement of Election results to elect Directors of MUFAP/
Executive Committee members of the term 2017-2018.
A meeting of Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan (SECP) Risk Committee was held with
representatives of MUFAP.
MUFAP's Board held meeting with SECP Chairman and team to discuss industry issues.

October 2017
New Board of Directors

MUFAP's new Board of Directors takes charge. Mr. Yasir Qadri is elected as the Chairman, Mr. M. Saqib
Saleem as the Senior Vice Chairman and Mr. Adeel Ahmed Khan as the Vice Chairman for the year.

Two Meetings of MUFAP Board with SECP Chairman were held during the month to discuss industry issues.
AGM was held to consider and approve the audited Financial Statements of MUFAP for the year ended
June 30, 2016.
A meeting was held with SECP Chairman on October 24, 2017 at SECP office Karachi.

December 2017
MUFAP Board met with NCCPL Senior Management to discuss NCCPL CGT Tariff and single UIN for AMC
to manage both Funds & SMAs.

January 2018
SECP Chairman holds meeting with MUFAP and other stakeholders to discuss amendments in the REIT
Regulations.
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February 2018
Meeting of Chairman SECP and team with MUFAP and other stakeholders to discuss comments on the
Draft Employees Contributory Funds (Investment in Listed Securities) Regulations 2018.

March 2018
Meeting was held with FBR to discuss the minimum tax and other Budget proposals.
An investor awareness Workshop on "Orientation to Mutual Funds" was held on March 17, 2018 at CDC
house.

May 2018
Meeting with the Commissioner SCD and team was held to discuss industry issues.
A meeting to discuss MUFAP's comments on Draft Shariah Governance Regulations 2018 was held with
SECP Islamic Finance Division.
A meeting was held with FBR to discuss MUFAP's Budget Proposals.
A roundtable meeting of stakeholders was held by SECP on Draft Employees Contributory Funds Regulations.

June 2018
EOGM of MUFAP held to approve MUFAP's Annual Budget and Annual Fee for the year 2018-19.

July 2018
Caretaker Finance Minister Dr. Shamshad Akhtar visit MUFAP and held a meeting with MUFAP Board to
discuss the industry issues which was hosted at MUFAP's Chairman's office.

Ms. Mashmooma Zehra Majeed participated in "Session on Investment and Tax Savings" as a panelist
arranged by AKU Hospital for its employees.


